
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED CHANGES TO PROGRAM PLANS INCLUDING 

 HCV ADMIN PLAN AND PUBLIC HOUSING ACOP 
 

The Housing Authority of the County of Merced is making modifications to the Housing Choice 
Voucher Administrative Plan (Admin Plan) and the Public Housing Admissions and Occupancy 

Plan (ACOP), and is posting the documents for public review and comment. 
 

The revised plans will be available for review from May 18, 2019 – July 2, 2019.  You can 
download the proposed changes at www.merced-pha.com. Written comments and/or questions 
should be addressed to: Maria F. Alvarado, Executive Assistant, 405 U Street, Merced, CA 
95341and received by July 2, 2019. 
 
A Public Hearing will be held July 16, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at 405 U Street, Building B, Merced, 
California, 95341. 
  
Persons with disabilities requiring special assistance, please contact the Housing Authority of the 
County of Merced at 209-386-4139. 


